
There have been some conversations around a need for “Travel Letters”.  Sheriff 

Matt English has responded to some of these:   

1. Do I need documentation from my employer allowing me to travel to and 

from work? 

No.  Officers are not asking for or looking for any type of special documentation 

from your employer for citizens traveling to work or from work.  

 

2.  Will I be pulled over for driving on the highway?  

If you are committing a traffic violation or crime that would be enforced, like any 

other day, you may be stopped. However, there are no curfews and citizen 

movements are not restricted under the Governor’s Executive Order.  

3. Are state lines closed and are there roadblocks?  

No.  Traffic is moving freely within Oregon and our border states. There are no 

roadblocks or restrictions of vehicle movement.  Washington State is operating 

under a similar executive order from their Governor.  

4. Is this the same in Washington? 

This is not martial law.  Washington Law Enforcement is not indiscriminately 

stopping people that are traveling to confirm they are essential and/or requiring 

paperwork to travel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


